
If you, or a member of your household, are contacted by 

track and trace or if your child is sent home from school 

because of a positive Covid-19 case -  

The individual who has been contacted by track and trace, or who 

has been sent home, must self-isolate.  They must stay at home and 

must not leave the house except in a medical emergency.   

Neither the individual who has been contacted, or who has been 

sent home, nor any member of your household need to book a 

Covid-19 test unless they have any of the following –  

• A high temperature 

• A new or continuous cough 

• A loss of, or change to, their sense of taste or smell. 

There is no need for any other members of your household to 

isolate / stay off school unless they have any of the symptoms 

above.  

Please email, or telephone the school office 01993 702840 or 

office.3600@blake.oxon.sch.uk to let us know that a member of 

your household is isolating.  If you leave a message please make 

sure you state your child’s full name, their year group and their 

class teacher. 

If the person who is isolating, or any other member of your 

household, develops any of the symptoms above, they must book a 

Covid-19 test as soon as possible.  As soon as any individual in your 

household has Covid-19 symptoms, the entire household must self-

isolate/stay off school, until a test result is received. 

Please contact the school to let us know that someone in your 

household is symptomatic and awaiting a test result. 
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